
HUNTER’S COVE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Resident Appreciation Week 
- A new Yearly Tradition at 
Hunter's Cove 

We Scheduled a week full of 
events that we thought would 
help to show our appreciation for 
choosing to make Hunter's Cove 
your home. Events include Donut 
Stress about it Monday, Taco-
bout it Tuesday, Willie Wonka 
Wednesday, and Ma-Day Friday. 
Participation has been great last 
year and we look forward to 
seeing everyone out this year.  

 

 

 

Suggestion Box Anyone? 

We love to hear from you and 
understand that busy lives 
business hours and sometimes 
shyness can get in the way of 
letting us know what you think. In 
an effort to better serve our 
residents we are going to be 
putting a suggestion box in the 
foyer of the community room and 
hope that everyone will take 
advantage and share their 
thoughts with us. 

 

I want to welcome you to the first 
ever President’s Message.  I’m 
excited to have this opportunity going 
forward to fill you in on some of the 
things happening at Hunt Military 
Communities nationwide, and to tell 
you a little bit more about our 
employees and our dedication to you, 
our residents.  58% of our employees 
have some personal mili tary 

affiliation.  They are either retired military, a veteran, spouse, or was 
a military child. This special bond with the armed forces allows us to 
understand first-hand some of the challenges military families face, 
and helps drive our desire to take care of everyone who is a part of a 
Hunt Military Community. At Hunt, an important part of our job is to 
share our endless gratitude with our residents. Staff shows their 
appreciation for residents in a variety of ways.  From weekly get-to-
know-your-neighbor events to partnering with military nonprofits, our 
mission is focused on giving back to our residents who give so 
much, and to the communities that support them.  Hunt is committed 
to supporting positive change for our residents, employees and our 
neighboring communities through efforts that are focused on military 
issues, health, education, housing, and community betterment. We 
know you have a choice in where you want to live, and we are  
grateful you trust us to serve you. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

 
John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

Mother's Day is May 12th 
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Our President’s Message 

Rose Kennedy said "What greater aspiration and challenge are 

there for a mother than the hope of raising a great son or 

daughter?'  

We have so many great children as part of our community that 

we know all of the mothers here deserve a little extra recognition 

on this day for doing such a fine job. 



SAVE THE DATES 
 

May 3 - First Friday Breakfast! 

Join us in the community room for a delicious meal and a chance to 

get to know your neighbors, Community and Maintenance Directors! 

May 6-10 -  
Resident Appreciation Week! 

Let us show you how much you mean to us at Hunter’s Cove. Stop 

by the office every day this week for a different event and treat!  

May 6    
“Do-Nut” Stress Monday 

We don’t want to add to your Monday stress – grab some breakfast 

on the go to help you ease into your week. 

May 7    
“Taco-Bout” It Tuesday 

Stop by the office from 11am to 1pm for walking tacos and 

conversation with your neighbors, your management, Maintenance 

and housing service center teams 

May 8   
Willie Wonka Wednesday 

Stop by and visit our Candy Buffet (bar) for a sweet mid-week pick-

me-up 

May 9  
Don’t Dessert Us! 

We value our residents and would hate to think you would leave us 

– Let’s Chat about your renewal while we satisfy your sweet tooth 

with delicious deserts. 

May 10  
“May-Day” Mil Spouse Appreciation 

Brunch 

Join us for mimosas, Breakfast and crafts! 

May 23  - World Penny Day 
Check Facebook for event Details! Deserts 

May 24  - Wear Blue Run to 

Remember 
Join us in becoming a living memorial for 

all who have given their lives in service of 

our country.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Wear Blue Run to Remember 

This Memorial Day, wear blue: run to remember invites you to join 

thousands of runners, worldwide, to honor the fallen family 

members and the sacrifices they've made and, continue to make. 

wear blue: run to remember serves as a moving memorial for all 

those who have lost their lives protecting our freedoms and is a 

reminder of support for the families they've left behind. Whether it's 

been days since they last saw their loved ones, or years, you have 

the opportunity to help us honor those the most heroic men and 

women from this great nation and all those they left behind. 

Commit your mile's today and invite your friends to join the 

movement. #wbr2r#runinremembrance #for the fallen http://

www.wearblueruntoremember.org/memorial-day/ 

 

Resident Representative 

Do you think you would be interested in becoming a Resident 

Representative for our community? This is a new program for 

Hunter’s Cove and volunteering would help to structure and shape 

the program to fit the needs of our community. Your commitment 

would be fulfilled by simply attending 1 bi monthly meeting where 

you can express your thoughts, ideas, concerns, and always be in 

the know! 

If you are unsure if this is something you want to dedicate your 

time to, stop by and ask some questions, we understand lives are 

busy, and asking for more information or even joining our 

information session will not commit you to future meetings. 

Don't Forget to follow us on Facebook! 

@HuntersCoveApartments to stay in the know for events, announcements, 

reminders, community information and special online only contests. 


